
  

222 North 32nd Street
Suite #700
Billings, MT 59101

 

 

OPEN HOUSE

Wednesday, April 2
5 to 7 p.m.

Open House
When: Where: 

Hampton Inn & Suites
3550 Ember Lane
Billings, MT 59102

Anyone needing a reasonable accommodation to participate in an MDT program, 
service, or activity should contact the event organizer or MDT’s ADA Coordinator at 
mmaze@mt.gov, 406-444-5416 or Montana Relay Service at 711. Requests should be 
made at least 48 hours prior to the scheduled event. The department will make every 
attempt to honor requests made within 48 hours of a scheduled event or activity.

MDT invites you to a public open house to learn 
more about the Zoo Drive Improvements project. 
Come ask questions, look at visuals of the planned 
improvements, and engage with the project team!

*Text alerts are not managed by MDT and may have different privacy and security policies.
For more information, visit https://simpletexting.com/privacy-policy/. Message frequency
may vary. Message and data rates may apply. Text STOP to cancel messages.

Phone: 406-577-7781

*SMS Text Updates: Text ZOODRIVE to 833-648-0322

Email: zoodrive@dowl.com

For More Information

Website: https://mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/zoodrive/
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The Montana Department of Transportation 
(MDT) and its partner Knife River plan to 
improve traffic operations and enhance 
roadway safety features on Zoo Drive, 
between Shiloh Road and South Frontage 
Road. Construction will begin this summer 
with anticipated completion in the fall of 2025.

PROJECT OVERVIEW

scan here

Scan the QR code for the 
project website:

https://mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/zoodrive/

This document is printed at state expense. Information on the cost of producing 
this publication may be obtained by contacting the Department of Administration.


